STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

BEVERLY EAVES PERDUE
GOVERNOR

December 9, 2011

EUGENE A. CONTIL JR.
SECRETARY

RE:  Withdrawal of Certain Projects from the December 20, 2011 Highway Letting

To Whom It May Concern:

On September 30, 2011 the U.S. Department of Labor (USDOL) published and put into effect
new Davis Bacon Wage Determinations. These new Wage Determinations are applicable to the
below listed projects. The NCDOT has concerns about these updated wage determinations and is
continuing to work with the USDOL to resolve our issues. The NCDOT has therefore decided to
withdraw the below listed projects from the December 20, 2011 letting. These projects will be re-

advertised at a later date.
B-4416 Beaufort C202728 U-5168 Onslow C202576
B-4542 Harnett C202732 B-4498 Davidson C202738

Please destroy any plans and proposal documents previously provided to you on these projects
and re-order when the projects are re-advertised. You will not be invoiced for any plans and
proposal documents you previously ordered for the above listed projects.

RAG/jag

CC:

Mr. Jon Nance, PE

Mr. Ron Hancock, PE
Mr. J. Jennings, PE
Mr. C. E Lassiter, PE
Mr. H. A. Pope, PE
Mr. John Rouse, PE
Mr. J. M. Mills, PE
Ms. D. M. Barbour, PE
Mr. J. V. Barbour, PE
Mr. S. P. Ivey, PE

Mr. M. A. Pettyjohn, PE
Ms. Lori Strickland

MAILING ADDRESS:

NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
CONTRACT STANDARDS AND DEVELOPMENT UNIT
1591 MAIL SERVICE CENTER

RALEIGH NC 27699-1591

Sincgrely,

4

R. A. Garris, PE
Contract Officer

Mr. R.E. Davenport, PE
Mr. Ronnie Higgins

Mr. Brad Hibbs, PE (FHWA)

Mr. Larry Strickland
Mr. J. W. Bowman, PE
Mr. G. W. Burns, PE
Mr. M. L. Holder, PE
Ms. Penny Higgins

Ms. Jaci Kincaid

Ms. Marsha Sample

Ms. Natalie Roskam, PE
Project File (2)

TELEPHONE: 919-707-6900
FAX: 919-250-4119

WEBSITE: WWwW.NCDOT.ORG

LOCATION:

CENTURY CENTER COMPLEX
ENTRANCE B-2

1020 BIRcH RIDGE DRIVE
RALEIGH NC 27610



